
There and back again      By Toby Sleeman

In week 10 of term three, most 
of the year 6/7s went to 
Canberra. We went there to 
learn about Australia’s history 
and democracy.  

The morning before Canberra I 
was full of mixed emotions. 
Happy, sad, nervous but mostly 
excited. After thirty minutes 
on the road the only thing that 
was left was excitement! We all 
knew that this was an 
experience that we were going 
to cherish. 

 

One of my favourite things we 
did in Canberra was Parliament 
House. My favourite thing we 
did there was the role play. I 
was lucky enough to get to be 
the Prime Minister. We got to 
go through the process of 

passing a bill. The architecture 
on the roof was amazing. It was 
an amazing experience to be 
where so many important 
decisions have been made. 

 

Another thing that rocked was 
the High Court. My dream job 
is a lawyer and it was a great 
vibe to be where the best in 
the business go. It was cool 
because the tour guide asked 

who wanted to become a 
lawyer. I was the only one who 
put my hand up and he told me 
that if I wanted to become a 
lawyer I would have to work 
hard. I walked away from the 
High Court feeling inspired. 



 

 

 

 

 

My final favourite was the 
Dinosaur museum. One of the 
things that made this place 
enjoyable was our guide. She 
was very funny. Even when she 
wasn’t funny, it was funny 
watching her try to be funny.  I 
walked away from the dinosaur 

museum with a lot more 
knowledge about these 
beautiful beasts of the 
days gone by. 

 

Nearly all of the things we saw 
in Canberra were AMAZING.  
We got a lot of freedom, which 
made us feel like we were about 
three years older than we 
were. Just being in Canberra 
and being able to do the things 
we were doing was absolutely 
amazing. This trip to Canberra 
will always have a place in my 
mind and my heart. 

 

 

 


